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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 4:13 PM


To: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal; Naman, Seth


Cc: Hannon, John; Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip - NOAA


Federal; Howard.Brown


Subject: Trinity/Klamath modeling to John Hannon


Justin & Seth -- What I heard at the check-in meeting on Monday was to keep our "ask" for Trinity/Klamath


modeling active, because we didn't have time to wait for things to settle...again. Given that, I've asked John to


keep Trinity/Klamath Chinook production on his plate (in the context of providing Chinook production


estimates to Dan for the SRKW analysis).


Please share any Trinity Division modeling results relevant to Chinook production with John and Dan (both


cc'ed) as the results come in.


Thanks,


Barb


P.S. You guys may already know John, but if not, he is a very Central Valley-savvy fish biologist on loan from


Reclamation's Bay Delta office to help us with our fall-run analysis. He did the same for us for the 2009 LTO


BiOp.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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